
 
  

 

 

 Mellers Primary School 
Head Teacher: Amanda Dawson 

        Norton Street, Radford, Nottingham NG7 3HJ 
Telephone: School: (0115) 915 1796 

E-mail:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk 
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NEWSLETTER 13 
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Have a lovely weekend! 
  
Amanda Dawson 
Headteacher 

Christmas Productions 
 
Please see below the details for our Christmas 
productions! 
 
F1 – Tuesday 17th December at 9.30am 
 
F2 – Tuesday 17th December at 2.15pm 
 
KS1 – Monday 16th  December at 2.00pm 
 

 Number of Lates 

This week so far 130 children have been late for 

school. This is not acceptable, please arrive at school 
on time. This is having a huge effect on your child’s 
attendance and learning outcomes.  
 
Classrooms doors open at 8.40am and learning 
begins at 8.45am prompt. It is your responsibility to 
ensure your child attends on time every day. Please 
help support us to give your child the best start in 

their education by getting to school on 
time! 

Dinner Money 
 
We need all dinner money accounts to be cleared by 
the end of term. We have started the process of 
referring parents who are in arrears to our 
collections department. If you are having difficulties 
paying the arrears, please speak to Miss Bramley or 
Mrs Gdaniec regarding this matter.   

Appointments 
 
If your child needs a medical appointment, please 
try all you can to make it at the end of the school 
day. We know it is not always possible, but it is 
disruptive to all staff and children if a child has to 
be taken out during lesson time.   

Savings Club 
 
In the new year we will be looking in to starting a 
savings club for parents to use throughout the year. 
Keep a look out for more information on this after 
Christmas!  
 

 

Warm Home Discount 
 
It is not too late to apply for the Warm Home 
Discount! To check if you are eligible please visit the 
link below and you may get £140 deducted from 
your bill. Stay warm this winter! 
https://www.gov.uk/the-warm-home-discount-
scheme  
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